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Regulatory and Compliance Branch 
12h Floor, Baker Centre 
10025-106 Street 
Edmonton AB  T5J 1G4 
Telephone  780-427-5200 

 
 

Memorandum 
Date: October 5, 2017 
 
From: Justin Wheler 
 Executive Director 
 Regulatory and Compliance Branch 
  
To: Alberta Emission Offset System Stakeholders 
 
Subject: Flagging Solution Gas Protocol  

 
 
The Alberta Energy Regulator published Directive 084 on April 1, 2017 and some of the requirements in 
Directive 084 limit the eligibility for offset projects in the Peace River area to use the Solution Gas 
Protocol Conservation Protocol. As a result, the Alberta Climate Change office is ‘flagging’ the Solution 
Gas Conservation Protocol so that no new offset projects in the Peace River area can be initiated using 
the protocol. Project developers are still welcome to request permission from the director to bring 
forward a project using the Solution Gas Conservation protocol for projects not in the Peace River as 
defined in Directive 084.  
If you have any questions please contact: AEP.GHG@gov.ab.ca. 
 
Original signed by: 
 
Justin Wheler 
Executive Director, Regulatory and Compliance Branch 
 
cc:  Alberta Emissions Offset Registry 
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